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FAREWELL LETTER 

From Dr Gene Gonzales 
 

To my dear patients and families at Broomfield Pediatrics, 

Thank you for the opportunity to work with you and your children. Despite the 
enormous fulfillment I find in serving and growing with you all (some for 25 
years!), it is time for me now to take care of my family who have allowed me to 
flourish in this profession of service. On March 1st, 2019, my 93 year old mother 
suffered a stroke; my brother and I then decided to take care of her on our own. 
As such, I have requested for early retirement which Dr. Nancy Greer and 
Broomfield Pediatrics graciously allowed.  Rest assure that your families will be 
ably cared for by Nancy Greer MD, David Florio MD, Mallory Mehl FNP, and Sarah 
Wilson PNP.  

I will always cherish the lessons learned from you all. I will always be grateful to 
you for sharing those momentous events in your lives.  Again, thank you for the 
privilege of growing with and serving your children and families. 

Sincerely, 

Gene G. Gonzales, MD (Dr. G) 
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